
 

 

Empowering Latin American people in Mexico 

 
                                                                                                                                         
                    
 
 

March 12, 2024 
 

Dear Friends: 
 
In our latest report, we shared with you the progress of the training project for people in migration 
situations, highlighting the successful participation of four Venezuelan women in the "human 
development and gender equity" module. 
 
However, we face an unexpected challenge: the mobility profile of the people we want to train has 
hindered our ability to form groups and achieve the project's goal. 
 
We understand the importance of providing opportunities to all migrants, regardless of their 
mobility status. For this reason, we have tirelessly dedicated ourselves to establishing alliances with 
organizations in the areas with the highest population rates in a situation of mobility in Mexico, 
such as the city of Tijuana. 
 
Despite the difficulties, we have managed to establish strategic alliances in that region. 
These alliances have been essential to identifying and contacting migrants and refugees in the 
target locations and designing a training plan adapted to their needs. These efforts will allow us 
to reach a greater number of people who today need to strengthen their skills to empower 
themselves economically and substantially improve their lives. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your trust and support in this project. Thanks to donations from 
individuals and corporations through GlobalGiving and other sources, we can continue to 
contribute to change to ensure a more dignified and productive life for all. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Patricia Larios  
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


